ANNOUNCEMENTS
THE DANIEL PLAN: 40 DAYS TO A HEALTHIER LIFE is being of-
fered again! It is advantageous to take the class a couple times
to reinforce principles learned. So, those who took the course
last fall may want a re-take. The class is being offered at the
Gloucester YMCA on Tuesday nights beginning April 25th for
seven weeks. The cost for re-taking is only $15. First timers
cost is $60 and you will receive the books and materials. A free
seven week membership at the “Y” is included for all. You may
register online at: www.neilldanielplan.com. See or call Sharon
at 757—879-0862 for more information.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Plans are underway. VBS will be
held the week of July 10-14 for children ages 4 years old
through rising 6th grade. This year’s theme is “Galactic
Starveyors”. Workers are needed for all areas. A sign-up sheet
is in the Narthex. A worker’s meeting will be held April 30th
right after the morning service. Teaching materials will be avail-
able.

THANK YOU to my church family for all the expressions of love
shown to me during my surgery and recovery. The food, visits,
cards, and most of all the prayers offered up on my behalf are
greatly appreciated. —Gloria Breeden
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